Press release

Regulated information — Brussels, Paris, 16 July 2014 — 6.00 pm

Update on the situation of Dexia Crediop S.p.A.

By its decision of 28 December 2012 on the orderly resolution of the Dexia Group, the European
Commission granted Dexia Crediop a production envelope of EUR 200 million, allowing it to
provide funding to existing clients for a period of one year as from the date of this decision. In order
to facilitate further discussions with a potential buyer, the production window was extended for
another six months by the European Commission until 28 June 2014 at the request of the
shareholder States and Dexia.! At this moment, discussions between the various parties are
ongoing but have not yet resulted in the signing of a binding offer.

The States informed the European Commission of the status of the negotiations and requested a
further extension of the production window. However, in the framework of its decision of 28
December 2012, the European Commission confirmed on 15 July 2014 the management in run-off
of Dexia Crediop, considering the current absence of a firm offer.

The Dexia Group continues the discussions undertaken to divest its stake in Dexia Crediop. In the
event that Dexia Crediop would remain within the Dexia Group, it will continue to be an integral
part of the orderly resolution of Dexia, in line with Dexia’s mission and objectives.

More information : www.dexia.com
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